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Addendum 
 
Further to the decision made public on 23 August 2006, the PCAB would like to clarify 
that considering the issues raised during the public hearing and the circumstances referred 
to in the Board’s decision, this Board feels that the most sensible thing for the contracting 
authority would be to re-issue tender, taking full account of  
 

a. proprietary / trademark issues, as well as 
 
b. a better overall tender document placing more attention to detail and, possibly, 

desist from making reference to previous tenders’ specifications considering 
that certain terminology used therein could possibly be legally challenged.  
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